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Columbus Police Hosts Valentine’s Day Dinner and Dance 
 

On Tuesday, February 14, 2023, the Columbus Division of Police will partner with three local 

senior living residences to host a Valentine’s Day Dinner and Dance.  The event will take place 

from 5:00 P.M. until 8:00 P.M. at the North Bank Park Pavilion, located at 311 West Long 

Street.   

 

Members of the Columbus Division of Police want to make sure residents have a great 

Valentine’s Day.  50 local senior residents will be provided dinner courtesy of Cameron Mitchell 

Premier Events and a box of chocolates from Anthony-Thomas Chocolates.  Music for the event 

will be provided by Radio One D.J. Jae Esquire.   

 

A flyer for the event is attached to this media release.   
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